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Place, China, Hangzhou
Date, September 19, 2014

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sirs,

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation to Jurong
Engineering Limited for the satisfactory work done for SOXAL-J11 project.

From the beginning, we have set high standard of safety and quality requirements
and we are pleased to note that the SOXAL-J11 project was completed with Zero
Loss Time Accidents and successfully handover to our Customer.

We are satisfied with the professional site and project management in which your
team has provided to us during the construction phase. Your strong commitment
and support to clear all outstanding punch items, enable us to start the plant on
schedule with good quality workmanship.

We look forward in building a successful partnership with your esteem Company.
Sincerely Yours,
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